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August 1, 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 

 We are very happy to welcome you and your children to an exciting new school year 

on Wednesday, September 4, 2024 at 8:30 a.m. We hope and pray that this year will be a 

very productive and rewarding one. 

 

All children in Grades 1-8 are to bring lunch to school on the first day as it will be a 

full day of school with dismissal at 2:50 p.m. Please include a packaged drink along with 

your child’s lunch. The lunch program will not begin until September 16, 2024. You are 

reminded that soda is not permitted and no drinks in glass bottles. 

  

If your child did not receive a list of required school supplies in June, please visit our 

school’s website. Supply lists for grades K-5 and art supply list for 6-8 can be found under 

“Resources” at www.wmspyropoulosschool.org 

…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please Note: All Kindergarten students will attend classes on September 4, 5, and 6 from 

8:30 a.m. until 11:45 a.m. Starting Monday, September 9th all Kindergarten students will be 

attending school on a full time basis from 8:30 -2:30 p.m. We believe that this minor change 

will make the first few school days more enjoyable and comfortable for your children, and 

the adjustment to school easier. Please send a snack with your child. 

_______________________________________________________________________  

There will be no registration of children the first day of school. The office will open on 

August 26 and will accept payment between the hours of 10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. Tuition 

payment must be made by August 30, 2024 unless you are on the FACTS Program. Also 

tuition payment can be mailed.  No tuition payment will be accepted on the first day of 

school.  

 

NOTE: All students must be dressed in complete school uniform on the first day of 

school. For the month of September and October students will be dressed in summer 

school uniform.  

 

We thank you for your cooperation and we wish everyone, parents and children, a 

happy successful school year. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Tzallas 

Principal 

http://www.wmspyropoulosschool.org/

